
 

MEMO        

To: Mayor and Board of Aldermen 

From: Don Schuette, Director of Electric Utilities 

Date: Friday, February 03, 2023 

Re: Macon Worthington Engine Parts and Field Service 

The following two motions and associated bills encompass the bid award notification, Hold Harmless 
Agreement, and Field Services contract with IDS, Inc. for the harvesting of the Worthington engine 
parts that will be used to repair our Worthington engine and provide additional spare parts for these 
engines in the future.  Combined, these two engines provide approximately 13 MW of generation.  

The opportunity to extend the life of our two Worthington engines was presented to the Board during 
the January 17 study session.  

If you have additional questions or comments, please let me know. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Don Schuette 

Director of Electric Utilities 

 


